
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

	
NEWS	RELEASE	

2017	Special	Olympics	Law	Enforcement	Torch	Run	
		
Seminole	Co.	Fla.,	(April	12,	2017)	–	Tomorrow	morning,	members	of	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	will	participate	
in	the	2017	Law	Enforcement	Torch	Run	to	raise	awareness	for	Special	Olympics.	The	event	starts	at	9:00	a.m.	at	
Maitland	Blvd.	and	U.S.	Highway	17/92.		Participants	will	carry	the	torch	north	along	17/92	to	Sanford	and	will	complete	
the	nearly	13-mile	journey	at	the	Sanford	Police	Department.		Motorists	utilizing	this	route	should	expect	possible	delays	
until	1:00	p.m.		
		
The	Law	Enforcement	Torch	Run	is	the	largest	grass-roots	event	for	Special	Olympics.	Law	enforcement	officers	from	
around	the	country	carry	the	Flame	of	Hope	in	honor	of	the	Special	Olympics	athletes	in	their	areas	and	around	the	
world.		Special	Olympics	is	the	world's	largest	sports	organization	for	children	and	adults	with	intellectual	disabilities,	
providing	year-round	training	and	competitions	to	more	than	5.3	million	athletes	and	Unified	Sports	partners	in	nearly	
170	countries.	
		
Please	do	not	respond	back	to	this	email	as	the	account	is	not	monitored.	For	more	information	contact:	
Manager	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	-	desk	
(407)	402-3319	–	cell	
	or		
Director	Twis	Lizasuain	(tlizasuain@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6748-desk	
(407)	840-2166-cell	
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